
Scholar’s Bowl Tournament 

The Social Science Department sponsors an annual competition. The Scholars' Bowl Tournament is open 

to high school students in Southern Union's service area. A school may choose to bring a limited number 

of its Scholars' Bowl Team, however only six team members may compete in the tournament. The entry 

fees include a meal & snack which will be served at the campus. The College will provide a 

complimentary lunch for sponsors and bus drivers. If you have questions about the tournament please 

contact Mindy Reynolds or Elizabeth Hand at the Opelika Campus. 

Mindy Reynolds  

334-745-6437  

Extension 5432  

mreynolds@suscc.edu 

Elizabeth Hand 

334-745-6437 

Extension 5564 

ehand@suscc.edu  
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